
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE AUGUST 20, 2001 

WINTERFEST 2001 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis respectfully recommends that the annual Winterfest event continue to take place 
at the City owned Uplands Golf and Ski Centre. 

Purpose 

Winterfest has taken place at the Uplands Golf and Ski Centre for several years. The event has 
always been very successful at this location. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

On June 25, 2001, the Committee of the Whole recommended that the report of the Director of 
Recreation and Culture, dated June 18, 2001 be approved.  

Conclusion 

That reconsideration on the location for the Winterfest event for year 2002 be given and that 
future Winterfest events be held at the Uplands Golf and Ski Centre be approved by Council. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Debi Traub, Council Administrative Assistant 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Councillor Susan Kadis  
 


